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Group B has duty this week 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
February marks Black History Month, a tribute to African 
American men and women who have made significant 
contributions to America and the rest of the world .  Today 
we highlight inventor Garret Morgan, who designed the 
three position traffic signal and a smoke hood used for 
tunnel rescues. 
 
AP Students: 
Before you register for Fall AP courses you are required to 
attend the informational session/sessions for the course/
courses you are interested in taking.  If you cannot attend 
any of the dates listed, please contact the AP teacher  
directly to schedule a meeting.  Today’s workshops are: 
 AP English Language - 11th Grade 
 Session Time:  LUNCH 
 Room:  503 
  
AP Students: 
All AP fees are due by March 2nd.  Please make sure to pay 
your fees as soon as possible.  Any unused or cancelled test 
will result in a $40 cancellation fee.  So, please make sure to 
pay soon.  If you feel that your invoice is an error, please 
see Mrs. Zuniga in the Front Office.  Thank you! 

 
Attention Dons: 
Please pay off your yearbook balance by May 1st.  
Warning:  Yearbook prices will increase from $85 to $100 
beginning May 1st.  Avoid the extra cost and buy before 
then!  Remember, there are limited yearbooks so don’t 
wait!! 
 
Hey Seniors: 
Do you have a favorite line that you want in the yearbook?  
How about a senior quote?  Well, you’re in luck!  
Yearbook will be accepting senior quotes for this year.  
Stop by Room 509 and see Ms. Englebretson or any 
yearbook member for a slip.  Only 20 words max and 
there is a limited number of spots.  You have until March 
3rd to submit that quote.  We look forward to reading 
them! 

 
Sadie’s tickets are being sold at lunch this week in the 
Center Quad. 
 
Hey everyone!  SV Cheer Tryouts are next month.  We’ve 
posted information on our Instagram page.  If you are 
interested in trying out, you will need to email us at 
svdonscheer@yahoo.com to receive next steps.  We are 
also having a cheer preparation clinic next week for $10.  
If you are interested in the clinic, please come by the Front 
Office for a packet.  Thank you and Good Luck! 
 
Calling all actors, directors, screenwriters, editors and 
filmmakers: 
It’s your time to shine in the Baldwin Park Film Festival 
coming up this April.  Sign up by next week in order to 
participate.  See Ms. Guerrero in Room 413 for more info. 
and to pick up an entry form! 

Sports 

 
No Games Today! 

Clubs & Activities 


